
 
Tee To Green                                               May/June 2019 

1 

     Tee To Green 

   

2019 Meeting Schedule 

 

July 22, 2019 

Member/Guest/Guest/Guest 

The Golf Club at TAMU 

August 10, 2019 

Scholarship Banquet 

Elkins Lake 

September 9, 2019 

Supt./Pro - Member/Member 

Houston Oaks 

September 15-17, 2019 

Lone Star Texas Trophy 

Kingwood CC 

October 15, 2019 

Meeting & Education 

Clear Creek 

November 4, 2019 

Annual Meeting & Past 

Presidents Meeting 

Panorama GC 

December 2019 - Date TBD 

STGCSA Christmas Party 

Location TBD 

The Official Publication of the South Texas Golf Course Superintendents Association 

Member/Guest/Guest/Guest 

July 22, 2019 

The Golf Club at TAMU 

(more info on page 3) 

2019 STGCSA Chapter Championship 

Thank you to David Gray and Staff at Raven Nest Golf Club for hosting our  

Chapter Championship this year! Congratulations to all of our winners! 

1st Place Flight Winners: Steve Gilley, Mark Haven, Richard Kane, Allen Plagens 

(Golf results on page 9) 

http://stgcsa.org/july-22-2019---tamu-mggg-07222019.html
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    PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Jerry Huntsman - President STGCSA 

 

 

 

We have a great line up for the remainder of the year and hope you plan on attending the 

Member/Guest/Guest/Guest on July 22 at The Golf Club at Texas A&M University.  Bring your 

family and friends out to enjoy a fun day of golf and meet some of your fellow superintendents 

and coworkers.   

 

We will have a silent auction set up for some rounds of golf from the EIFG Rounds 4 Research.  

Thank you to Jason Barrington for heading up this program and to everyone who donated 

rounds.  South Texas came in 5th place overall, with the top bid of $4,750 for a round of golf for 

four donated by Whispering Pines Golf Club in Trinity, Texas.  Great job! 

 

The Scholarship Banquet is set for Saturday, August 10 at Elkins Lake.  More information will be 

sent out to those who qualified. 

 

Hope to see you all in July! 

 

 

Jerry Huntsman 
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Welcome New Members!!!! 
 

James Wallace - Superintendent @ Black Hawk CC 

Dillon McDonald - Sales Representative @ Sand Express 

Steven Chernosky - Superintendent @ High Meadow Ranch GC 
 

We welcome you to the Association!!!! 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

http://stgcsa.org/july-22-2019---tamu-mggg-07222019.html
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NATIONAL GOLF DAY MAY 1, 2019 

By: Jason Barrington, Superintendent - The Golf Club at TAMU 

This was my first time to experience National Golf Day. I was able to take part in the community ser-

vice project at the National Mall.  

The annual National Golf Day service project was held on Tuesday, with more than 200 volunteers 

completing 18 projects. We installed 12,000 sqft of new sod, mowed 10 acres of turf, planted 10,000 

annuals, and much more. I personally worked on the JFK Hockey fields; we seeded the area with Ber-

muda Grass after using an Aerivator. I was blown away with how big the National Mall is and that is 

really just a big park.  

On Wednesday, we went to Capitol Hill and met with different members of Congress and House of 

Representatives.  It was great sharing our concerns and getting their takes on golf and our industry as 

a whole. We are definitely making a difference and being noticed. I would love to go back and contin-

ue to learn, make a difference, and share how great our industry is and the economic impact we have 

on our country.  

http://wearegolf.org/
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http://www.allseasonsturf.com/
http://www.allseasonsturf.com/
http://www.allseasonsturf.com/
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Paid for 1/2 page ad, email 

sent 2/20 

High Quality Golf 

Course Sands 
 

We strive to produce quality sands for our 

Customers, whether it’s for day to day 

maintenance or construction. 
 

Choosing the right sand for your golf 

course can be tricky.  All of our products 

go through multiple layers of refinement 

to ensure our customers only get top 

grade sand. 

ATTENTION SUPERINTENDENTS:  Seeking Unpaid Groundskeeping Position 

My name is Jackson Wood, I am stationed at Peterson Air Force Base, and I was hoping that you could put me 

in touch with any superintendents in the Houston area who might be interested in taking on an unpaid intern. I 

plan on participating in the Air Force’s SkillBridge program, which allows members to begin training for their 

next career during their last few months in the service. Learning a little more about golf course maintenance is 

an exciting prospect to me, and with your network of superintendents, there’s bound to be somebody willing 

to take on an extra set of hands at no monetary cost to them. The timeframe would be from January through 

April of 2020. 

Thank you so much for your time and I look forward to hearing from you. 

Very respectfully, 

 

Staff Sergeant Jackson Wood 

5139 Horse Carriage Road 

Colorado Springs, CO 80922 

Personal E-mail: jacksonwood@live.com 

Work E-mail: jackson.t.wood4.mil@mail.mil 

Cell Phone: (512) 590-3210 

http://www.rineharttrucking.com/
http://rineharttrucking.com/
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Member Spotlight 
Terry Gill, Golf Course Superintendent at Brae-Burn Country Club 

Growing up on a Farm & Ranch in Cleburne, Texas along with 3 brothers and 3 sisters was quite a challenge every day for my awesome parents. We had a 

lot of farm animals, anywhere between 80-100 horses, 40-50 sheep for our FFA projects, chickens, and goats for our enjoyment. We raised a lot of hay 

and oats just to feed our animals. My dad also had a welding shop, building all kinds of metal products like trailers, cattle guards, and feed troughs. Even as 

young kids, we were always up at dawn feeding the animals before heading out to school. The summer months were spent harvesting the crops or baling 

hay. In my teenage years, Coastal Bermuda grass was just being introduce to the North Texas area, so my dad started a grass sprigging business, which 2 of 

my brothers and myself were in charge of running, where we planted 1,000’s of acres in that region. Being in a profession tha t re-

quires a lot of hours working with the soils growing grass or working on equipment, has just become natural.  

But, my childhood dream was always to be a professional cowboy. In 1970, my senior year of high school, I won The Texas State 

All Around Cowboy title and received a rodeo scholarship to Tarleton State University, which I attended for a short time before 

heading out to fulfill my dream. After a few years and several bad injuries, I had to give it up and try something different.  In 1974 

not wanting to return to the farm life, I moved to Houston where my brother and I worked in the Petro-Chemical field for 4 years 

as pipe draftsmen. In 1978, I started a Landscape and Retail Nursery business in League City which I ran until 1988. Over those 

years I had become friends with the Superintendent at Clear Lake Golf Club, Mike Burris, and Friendswood Development Co. Pres-

ident, Roy Pezo.  In 1988, when I sold my business, they were just getting ready to build Bay Oaks Country Club, when Mike and 

Roy convinced me to go to work for Friendswood Development to help build the course. Just starting to play golf and having the 

golfing bug, I thought why not build the course, then play golf for free is not a bad gig, do it a couple of years then move on; 30 years later, I’m still doing it. 

I worked for Mike for 6 years then took over as Superintendent of Bay Oaks until 1999 when the opportunity to become Superintendent at Brae Burn 

Country Club presented itself. 

I have always enjoyed everything I do in life, because every opportunity presents different challenges, sometimes good, somet imes bad. I believe in helping 

others and giving back what you can. Since 1997 I have served on either the STGCSA or the LSGCSA Board of Directors, serving as South Texas President 

in 2003 and Lone Star President 2015 & 2016. I also served on the USGA Green Section committee for 10 years. I have enjoyed serving all organizations 

and have been rewarded with the 2008 ”Sonny Dubose Distinguish Award” and the 2015 Lone Star “Star Of Excellence Award“. As a  30 year member of 

South Texas, Lone Star, and GCSAA, I have had the opportunity to meet hundreds of other Superintendents, Vendors and Officials. This has allowed me 

to play golf in 5 different countries on many of the finest golf courses in the world. I feel very blessed to do what I do, with my beautiful and fun filled wife 

Beth keeping me young; I hope to continue a few more years. 

Scott Sipes, All Seasons Turf Grass 

I was born in Corpus Christi in 1964 as a 7th generation Texan, and my family moved to West Houston in 1969. I graduated from Katy Taylor in 1983 as a 

High School All American in swimming and water polo. I received a Swimming Scholarship to the University of Southern California and swam there my 

freshman year. After a lengthy college educational tenure, I moved back to Houston and graduated from the University of Houston in the Fall of 1993 with 

a History degree. I then embarked on a sales career that included everything from men’s shoes to apartment renovations. In the Spring of 2008 I meet the 

love of my life, Irene Gavranovic, on a bus adventure to a Houston Astros Baseball game. A couple of years later, we were married in Key West with all 9 

nieces and nephews as bridesmaids and groomsmen. We now live in Weston Lakes with our three fur babies--the 2 boxers, Focus 

and Duke, and the leader of our pack and our company mascot, Schotzy, the miniature schnauzer. 

Around the time I got engaged, Irene and her father, Willie Gavranovic, approached me about representing their company to the 

Golf Course and Sports Field industries. When I asked what that entailed, Willie responded, “ Well … they have a meeting, lunch 

and then they play a round of golf.” After seconds of soul searching, I found this aggregable and that started my career in the Golf 

Industry. With the strength of an existing customer base and the incredibly strong business organization that is the South Texas 

Golf Course Superintendents Association, I was able quit my normal job and work full-time with Irene growing and selling All Sea-

sons Turf Grass’ products. In the past 10 years, we have been part of some amazing projects. My first, the sprigging of Sterling 

Country Club at Houston National, was quite the learning experience…as at one point, we tried to sprig in 30 mph winds. There is 

no way to describe the feeling of seeing an entire truckload of sprigs blowing down a fairway like some kind of grassy blizzard.  The 

lessons learned. Since then, All Seasons Turf has done a wide range of projects from providing the sod for Bluejack National Golf Course to resurfacing 

BBVA stadium and to being on the ground floor of hopefully bringing the World Cup games to Texas in 2026. I am proud to say our golf course customer 

list sounds like a Who’s Who of golf courses in South Texas, from Atascocita to River Oaks to Whispering Pines.     

Anyone who know me knows that I am not all work and no play. Since Irene and I met later in life, we have started to travel extensively. Two years ago 

we travelled with two other couples to Croatia and spent a week on a catamaran. Last year we went to Costa Rica where Irene and I tag teamed on catch-

ing a 350+ lb. Blue Marlin. In addition to travel and fishing, I also enjoy hunting. I am fortunate enough to own Focus, the World’s only “Boxer Bird Dog”. 

Focus and I hunt everything from pheasant in South Dakota to quail in Del Rio. The sod industry also adds to our travel schedule. Irene and I travel to over 

seven sod shows a year and we are both on several Board of Directors for sod-related organizations. The rest of our time is spent “watching the grass 

grow”…hopefully fast.  
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https://ameriturf.com/
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http://www.simplot.com/


 
Tee To Green                                               May/June 2019 

11 



 
Tee To Green                                               May/June 2019 

12 

https://www.harrells.com/
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GCSAA Field Staff Representative 

John Walker  -  South Central Region 

Before joining the GCSAA staff, John Walker was a superintendent, 

30-year GCSAA member and past GCSAA board director. 

JWalker@gcsaa.org 

713-557-0279 

    

Golf Fun Facts: 

- Balls travel significantly further on 

hot days. 

- Only 20% of  golfers have a      

handicap less than 18.  

http://www.arborcarehouston.com/
mailto:JWalker@gcsaa.org
http://www.bowlinconsulting.com/
http://www.larsongolfservices.com/
http://www.bowlinconsulting.com/
http://www.larsongolfservices.com/
https://www.sand-express.com/
https://www.bwicompanies.com/
https://trimaxmowers.com/
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The Scholarship Banquet will be held at                               

Elkins Lake on Saturday, August 10, 2019 at 5pm 

Recipients can invite any family members they’d like and Members of 

STGCSA are also welcome to attend!  

You MUST RSVP to attend at stgcsa@stgcsa.org 

Cost is $40 pp (scholarship recipients plus one are complimentary) 

  

(More information will be sent out to those who qualified) 

2019 South Texas GCSA, Inc. 

Scholarship Banquet 

http://www.textrongolf.com/
mailto:stgcsa@stgcsa.org
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https://www.brooksideusa.com/
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The South Texas GCSA is once again offering the: 

2019 STGCSA Marian Takushi Memorial GIS Scholarship 

 

The STGCSA is sending two deserving Superintendent Members to the January 2020 

Golf Industry Show in Orlando, Florida. 

 

The scholarship will cover the cost of registration, round trip airfare between Houston and Orlando, 4 nights 

hotel stay, a $50/day stipend and registration for one ½-day seminar.  

 

The scholarship is intended to assist STGCSA Superintendent Members whose club does not normally pay for 

them to attend the conference, though all are welcome to apply.   

The applicants selected will be asked to write a short article for the March/April 2020 Tee to Green issue re-

capping your experience and how you benefitted from attending the conference.  If you are interested in apply-

ing, please fill out the application and return to stgcsa@stgcsa.org by October 1, 2019. 

Click Here to Apply 

http://www.reladyne.com/
http://stgcsa.org/index.html
http://www.golfindustryshow.com/
http://stgcsa.org/uploads/3/4/0/7/34073554/2019_stgcsa_gis_scholarship_application.pdf
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Interested in serving on 

the STGCSA Board?     

We are looking for Members to run for Board   

Positions for the 2020 year. If you are interested, 

please contact Carrie Cole or any Board Member 

for more details. Serving on the Board is the best 

way to voice new ideas into the Association! For 

more information, please email stgcsa@stgcsa.org 

Elections are this November! 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
 

Superintendent/Pro - Member/Member 
September 9, 2019 

The Clubs at Houston Oaks 
Hosts: Kevin Borowski & Tanner Chrastecky 

 
 

Cost: 

$275 per 2 Man Team -or- Single Player @ $137.50 
 
 

Format:  

Play is two person team event.                                                                            

Par 3's best ball, Par 4's scramble format, Par 5's alternate shot (select drive)  
 

Team must consist of:  

A Superintendent who is a member of STGCSA (Class A, SM, C) and a                

Professional from the same Club 

-OR- 

Any Two Members of STGCSA 

http://www.texassportssands.com/
mailto:stgcsa@stgcsa.org
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http://www.turfmaterials.com/
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Rounds 4 Research auction raises $364,000 for turfgrass studies 

by May 23, 2019 | Sarah Huerter 

National program has raised more than $1 million since 2012. 

Lawrence, Kan. (May 24, 2019) -- The 2019 Rounds 4 Research fundraising program to 

support turfgrass studies, administered by the Environmental Institute for Golf (EIFG), sold 

1,465 rounds of golf and yielded nearly $364,000 in its May online auction, making it the most 

successful in the program’s history and an increase of $51,000 over 2018. The EIFG is the phil-

anthropic organization of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America (GCSAA). 

The Carolinas Golf Course Superintendents Association raised $61,000 and was the leader 

among more than 70 GCSAA affiliated chapters and turfgrass organizations that received pro-

ceeds from the auction to support turfgrass research at the local level. The Florida GCSA was 

next with nearly $40,000 raised for its chapter. 

The top bid was $4,750 for a round of golf for four donated by Whispering Pines Golf Club in 

Trinity, Texas.  

"Rounds 4 Research continues to grow every year, and that is thanks to generous donors and 

bidders who care about supporting the game they love," said Rhett Evans, GCSAA chief exec-

utive officer. "It is wonderful to see all aspects of the game come together to ensure its fu-

ture.” 

The national campaign is supported by a $50,000 donation from The Toro Co. The Golf Chan-

nel, Golf Advisor and GolfNow provided promotional support. More than 70 golf course man-

agement companies donated more than 400 rounds to the auction, including American Golf, 

Billy Casper Golf, ClubCorp, CourseCo, Founders Group International, Marriott Golf, the 

PGA Tour TPC Network and Troon Golf. The program has raised nearly $1.5 million since 

launching in 2012. 

 

Read more: https://www.gcsaa.org/media/news/2019/05/23/rounds-4-research-auction-raises-

$364-000-for-turfgrass-studies#ixzz5rnffdXcv  

https://www.gcsaa.org/media/news/2019/05/23/rounds-4-research-auction-raises-$364-000-for-turfgrass-studies#ixzz5rnffdXcv
https://www.gcsaa.org/media/news/2019/05/23/rounds-4-research-auction-raises-$364-000-for-turfgrass-studies#ixzz5rnffdXcv
https://www.eifg.org/
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http://www.pmc-service.com/
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2019 SPONSORSHIPS ARE STILL AVAILABLE! 

 

Please note the new STGCSA Contact Information: 

PO Box 2443 

Cypress, TX 77410-2443 

Phone: 832-329-8155 

Email: stgcsa@stgcsa.org 

 

CLICK HERE FOR 2019 SPONSORSHIP PACKAGES 

Equipment 

Looking to Buy or Sell 

used equipment? 

Email Carrie Cole at 

stgcsa@stgcsa.org and include a     

picture, short description, asking 

price, & your contact information.           

Please let us know once it is sold! 

Click Here to see What’s for Sale 

http://stgcsa.org/uploads/3/4/0/7/34073554/st_2019_sponsorship_packages.pdf
mailto:stgcsa@stgcsa.org
http://stgcsa.org/for-salepurchase.html
https://www.helenaagri.com/
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2020 Dog Days of Golf Calendar 

Submissions for the                

2020 Dog Days of Golf Calendar 

will be accepted through                       

Aug. 1, 2019. 

 

Visit: https://www.gcsaa.org/dog-calendar/

submit-dog-calendar-photo to enter now! 

https://www.gcsaa.org/dog-calendar/submit-dog-calendar-photo
https://www.gcsaa.org/dog-calendar/submit-dog-calendar-photo
https://www.gcsaa.org/dog-calendar/submit-dog-calendar-photo
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http://www.proturf.com/
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Click Here for All Job Postings 

 

Click Here for GCSAA Job 

Postings 

 

(Superintendent  

Positions,  

Asst. Positions,  

Technician Positions, Affiliate/Sales 

Positions, Special Supt Positions, like 

ranches and sports fields are also listed 

on the website!) 

 

Please email stgcsa@stgcsa.org when 

positions have been filled 

 

 

 

 

  

Did you move jobs? 
 

If so, please contact     

Carrie Cole @ 

stgcsa@stgcsa.org so 

we can update your 

new contact           

information!  

Get the latest            

information about      

upcoming events            

here!   

http://www.stgcsa.org/jobs.html
https://jobs.gcsaa.org/
https://jobs.gcsaa.org/
mailto:stgcsa@stgcsa.org
mailto:stgcsa@stgcsa.org
https://www.facebook.com/South-Texas-Golf-Course-Superintendents-Assoc-Inc-101764546536242/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/STGCSA
https://www.winfieldunited.com/
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THANK YOU TO OUR 2019 HOLE SPONSOR!! 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR 2019 PLATINUM SPONSORS!! 

THANK YOU TO OUR 2019 DRINK SPONSOR!! 

THANK YOU TO OUR 2019 BRONZE SPONSORS!! 

THANK YOU TO OUR 2019 GOLD SPONSORS!! 

 

JACK HARGROVE        

CONSTRUCTION 

http://www.pmc-service.com/
http://www.ameriturf.com/
http://www.allseasonsturf.com/
http://www.bowlinconsulting.com/
https://www.sand-express.com/
http://www.reladyne.com/
http://www.helenaprofessional.com/
https://www.bwicompanies.com/
http://www.hargrovegolf.com/
http://rineharttrucking.com/
https://www.winfieldunited.com/
https://www.brooksideusa.com/
http://www.simplot.com/
https://www.harrells.com/
https://turfmaterials.com/
https://trimaxmowers.com/
https://texassportssands.com/
https://www.arborcarehouston.com/
http://www.proturf.com/
http://www.textrongolf.com/

